
Submitter: Oregon Physician Associate 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2792 

 

RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

Financial transparency is imperative. These hospital systems lie about their finances 

to avoid paying workers fairly, then spend exorbitant amounts to replace their 

workers during strikes. The corporatization of healthcare is perverse and these 

tactics to exploit the workers caring for the community for profit is egregious. 

Healthcare is a human right. At what point do we stop these predatory practices? At 

what point do we actually reward merit and ethics over the CEOs scamming the 

people who run the systems that make them so rich. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter. 

Oregon Physician Associate 


